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 RING, RING, RING! 
 
SARATOGA SPRINGS, N.Y. –Once again, the staff of the Saratoga Convention & Tourism 
Bureau will be ringing bells on Tuesday, November 23rd for the Salvation Army. 
 
“It’s a great way for the Bureau to say “Thanks” to the community and raise money for a 
wonderful cause at the same time”, said Todd Garofano, Bureau President. “Stop by, say hi and 
make a donation! We will be around town from 11:00-1:00 pm!” 
 
The Bureau staff will be stationed in front of Adirondack Trust Bank, Lillian's Restaurant, Price 
Chopper, and Borders. 
 
 
Contact: Todd Garofano 
President, Saratoga Convention & Tourism Bureau 
60 Railroad Place, Suite 100, Saratoga Springs, NY 12866 
518-584-1531 
todd@discoversaratoga.org  
            -30- 
 
The Saratoga Convention & Tourism Bureau is an independent, not-for-profit destination 
marketing organization with the mission of attracting group business to the Saratoga area and to 
serve as a liaison between group buyers and local businesses. 
 
 


